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UNITED STATES
~

! NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

$ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555: ,

\...../
NOV 2 71984

.

Mr. Nuhad Jamal
Union of Concerned Scientists
26 Church Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02238 TO F01A-84-830

Dear Mr. Jamal:

This responds to your letter dated October 26, 1984, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of A. S. Banjamin's and K.
T. Stalker's January 1984 draft report, "T'.e Potential for Propagation of
Self-Sustaining Zirconium 0xidation Following Loss of Water in a Spent Fuel
Storage Pool."

A copy of this requested record is being placed in the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555.

There is no charge for inspecting records maintained at the PDR. The charge
for copying records maintained at the PDR is seven cents ($0.07) per page, as
specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a).

You may obtain copies of the record identified by calling (202-634-3273) or
writing directly to the PDR. The PDR will arrange for the records to be
reproduced by a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR. You will
be charged by the contractor for reproduction costs plus shipping and mailing
charges. Orders may be by (1) charge to a major credit card (no phone orders
accepted), (2) charge to a pre-established deposit account, or (3) cash or
check. If you wish to pay by cash or check, you will be notified by the
contractor of the exact costs, and the contractor will hold your completed
order until payment is received.

Si ,c6 ely,

Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Aaministration
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